From: Margaret & Maldwyn
Sent: 28 October 2020 15:41

To: DevelopmentControl

Subject: Fwd: PLAN/2020/0568

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: maldwyn

Date: 28 October 2020 at 15:17:27 GMT

To: developmentmanagement@woking.gov.uk
Subject: Re: PLAN/2020/0568

This strong objection to the proposed multi tower block developments in Goldsworth
Road,which would add to a town already with similar developments under construction, is
based on a number of issues. Is the aim of the proposals to home a growing population or to
attract new residents or to make money for an indebted Council? The effect on long term
residents like ourselves would be a disrupted town for many years.To what end?

Maldwyn & Margaret John



